
DECEMBER 8, 2022 
CITY OF LOCKHART 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ADMINISTRATION CONSTRUCTION GRANT ARPA 
PROJECT #08-79-05656 

 
ENGINEERING REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The City of Lockhart has received a construction grant from the Economic Development 
Administration. Accordingly, the City is seeking to contract with a qualified Engineering Firm to 
prepare all preliminary and final design plans and specifications, and to conduct all necessary 
interim and final inspections. These services are being solicited to assist the City in implementation 
of an Economic Development Administration ARPA project #08-79-05656 to construct sewer 
system improvements in the City of Lockhart. 
 
Please submit your proposal of services and a statement of qualifications for the proposed services 
to Sean Kelly, Public Works Director via Email to: skelley@lockhart-tx.org 
 
 
Emailed proposals shall be received by the City no later than 4:00 PM on Monday the Nineteenth of 
December 2022 (12-19-2022) which is ten (10) days after this publication.  The City reserves the 
right to negotiate with any and all individuals or firms that submit proposals, as per the Texas 
Professional Services Procurement Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract Management 
Standards.  The City of Lockhart is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer and does not 
discriminate based on race, color, religion, sex. national origin, age, disability or genetic information. 
 
Faxed proposals will not be accepted. 
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